
TOWN OF HARWICH 
 

ADDENDUM #1 

August 17, 2023 
 

The attention of bidders submitting Bids for the subject project: 
 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 
PHOSPHORUS INACTIVATION OF SURFICIAL SEDIMENT IN 

SKINEQUIT POND 
 

are called to the following addendum. 
 

Bidders shall confirm receipt of addendum 1 in their bid submission. 
Bid questions and responses and additional information/clarifications: 

1. Time of Year restriction should be observed on all aluminum treatments for the 
protection of sensitive life history phases.  No in-water work should take place between 
March 15-June 30 of any year. 
 

2. A monitoring plan must be developed for before, during and after treatments to ensure 
water conditions maintain suitable for aquatic life. 

 
 

3. The dose for the north area shall be ~100 g/m2 and not 147 g/m2 as written in the IFB. 
 

4. Section 3 key dates shall reflect the year 2023 and not 2018. 
 

5. Massachusetts Division of Marine Fisheries report is attached to this addendum and 
contractors shall follow the recommendations within it. 

All additional questions (if any) shall be submitted in writing and sent by email to 
meldredge@harwich-ma.gov by close of business Friday, August 18, 2023. 

 

*******END OF ADDENDUM #1******* 
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